VOTING BY ABSENTEE BALLOT;
To request an absentee ballot for the November 3rd election you may submit a written request in the form of a letter to the clerk or you may apply for an absentee ballot online at MyVote.wi.gov. Your written request must list your voting address within the township where the absentee ballot should be sent, the date of the election, and your signature. You also must send a copy of your driver’s license or some other form of ID.
You may vote absentee in person by making an appointment with me at 715 451 3066 or email at marlenefuro@gmail.com beginning October 20th.  The final date for in person absentee voting is October 30th. All absentee ballots must be returned by November 3rd 8pm. All ballots received after the polls close will not be counted. Polls open at 7Am and close at 8PM on November 3rd.
A locked ballot box has been installed on the town hall door for anyone who does not want to mail their absentee ballot. Any questions call me 715 451 3066.
Marlene Furo 
Clerk, Town of Eau Pleine


